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U.S. 98 at Seascape Drive Signal Activation Postponed 

 

Chipley– The activation of the traffic signal on U.S. 98 at the intersection of Seascape Drive 

scheduled for Wednesday, Nov. 16 has been postponed.  The signal is currently in flash mode to 

acquaint motorists with the new location.   

 

All activities are weather dependent and may be rescheduled in the event of inclement weather. 

For more information visit the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on the web at 

www.nwflroads.com, follow us on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl, or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL. 
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